
As of May 9, 2024, the MWPA has conducted 1000+ Wildfire Risk Home Evaluations
in San Anselmo's Sleepy Hollow neighborhood and in Larkspur's Sycamore Canyon
neighborhood. Wondering if your neighborhood can expect to receive Wildfire Risk
Evaluations between Spring and Fall 2024? If you live in the service areas of Marin
County, Ross Valley, and Central Marin Fire Departments or the Fire Protection
Districts of Kentfield and Southern Marin, this map illustrates the APPROXIMATE
areas we intend to inspect. For information go to marinwildfire.org/dspace.
 
The inspectors identify wildfire risks to properties. This results in a detailed
personalized report that outlines some required action items as well as provides
recommendations to reduce your property's risk to wildfire. Your local fire
department determines what requires enforcement.
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1000+ home inspections
completed so far this year! 

https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1plWUd_tMzJTLhjPEmBAejC3xG1lUBRQ&usp=sharing
http://marinwildfire.org/dspace

